
Karla Johnson’s Son, Brandon
MRSA Story

I wanted to share some pictures of Brandon's thumb.  I will warn you that they are 
hard to look at.  The first picture was taken Saturday April 14th, and the second 
picture was taken Tuesday April 17th.  

I wanted you to see the healing that has started taking place.  Pictures three and 
four were also taken on Tuesday.  I was able to soak the thumb in 2.5 pH acid 
water from our Enagic Kangen Water machine a couple of times before the 
surgery, and we use 2.5 pH acid water to irrigate the thumb when changing the 
dressing each day.  

He is also drinking 8.5 pH Kangen Water from our Enagic Kangen Water 
machine.  When he went for follow up appointment on Tuesday April 17th, the 
doctor was still suggesting that they amputate the thumb.  Brandon said not at this 
time, he will return to see the doctor again in two weeks.
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We began to use the 2.5 pH acid water frequently during the day on Brandon’s 
thumb and encouraged him to drink ½ to 1 gallon of Kangen Water a day.  You 
can see by April 23rd there was major healing occurring in Brandon’s thumb.
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Update 5/2/2012:  Two weeks ago the Doctor was ready to amputate Brandon’s thumb.  
Tuesday when he saw the thumb he said "beautiful" and that it looks 1000 times better 
than it did two weeks ago.  Brandon will return to see the doctor in four weeks. He will 
continue antibiotics for three more weeks.  Thank you for your prayers.
 
Karla
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